Payne, Nancy 86 -7

From: Tate Il, John

Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2017 5:36 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Cc: McCarthy, Terry; Yehlen, Mark

Subject: Traffic Study Communication

I am requesting that a traffic study be completed at the intersection of 12th Street and Racine street to determine if
additional traffic management measures are necessary to reduce the potential for vehicular collisions.
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